
  
 

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 16, 2017 

 9:00 AM Martina Carroll 

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 17, 2017 

 5:00 PM  James Olivieri 

SUNDAY,   SEPTEMBER 17, 2017 

 8:00 AM Mauro Consiglio 

  9:30 AM      Ulderico & Paulina Dinizo (Wedding 

Anniversary) 

  11:00 AM    Living & Deceased Members of the 

Elijah Payne Family 

  12:30 PM  Lazos de Amor Mariano 

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 18, 2017 

7:00 AM     Raymond Frasene Sr. & Raymond Frasene Jr. 

9:00AM      Harry Lang 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 19, 2017  

 7:00 AM Venecia Cespedes (5th Anniversary in 

heaven) 

    9:00AM     Walter Cajamarca 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 20, 2017 

 7:00 AM Walter Cajamarca 

 9:00 AM  Joseph Rustia 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 21, 2017 

7:00 AM     Walter Cajamarca 

9:00 AM      Marie Mande Moran (Living) 

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 22, 2017 

7:00 AM      Jorge Montealegre (H.B. Living) 

9:00 AM      Walter Cajamarca 

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 23, 2017 

 9:00 AM  Graciela Torres 

25th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 24, 2017 

 5:00 PM Michael Suhay 
SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 17, 2017 

 8:00 AM Mathai Ouseph 

 9:30 AM Domenick Villaraut 

 11:00 AM Mar & Jessie Mabutas 45th Wedding 

Anniversary 

 12:30 PM Juan & Madeline Moronta (Living) 

 

OLMC FINANCIAL REPORT 

The Fiscal year covers the period Sept. 1, to Aug. 31.  

Our budget is $420,000. Weekly the amount is $7,600. 

Previous Total                              $ 450,165.96 

Collection 09/10/17                      $ 6,749.55 

Parish Pay                                    $ 3,953.82 

Total Collection                           $ 460,869.33 

Surplus                                         $ 12,269.33 

Budgeted                                      $ 448,600 

Consider placing Our Lady of Mt Carmel in your will 

or bequest so that you can continue to give to OLMC 

when you are with God.  While the Parish has a  

Surplus, we are committed to assist Our Lady of Mont 

Carmel School and its projected deficit for this year.  

 

 

Thank you for advertising in Our 

Lady of Mt. Carmel church Bulletin. 
 

PARISH PAY- ELECTRONIC GIVING 

Go to parishpay.com and type the 10523 Zip Code.  

Click on OLMC; 

 

OUR LADY OF MT. CARMEL SCHOOL 

We have an ongoing registration for the 2017-2018 school 

year.  Applications can be dropped off in the school office 

between 9am and 2:30pm on weekdays, sent in the mail 

or email admission@olmcelmsford.com 

 

PARISH WEB SITE 

http://olmcchurchelmsford.com 

SCHOOL WEBSITE 

http://www.olmcelmsford.com 

 

OUR MILITARY PRAYER LIST 

Please pray for peace and the safe return of all our Men & 

Women serving our country, especially for: 

Clifton Benson, Craig Brown, Jr., Devon Campbell, 

Frankie Confalone Jr., Desmond Hurns Jr., Adam 

Jones, Ryan Joyce, Mark Martino, James McGraw, 

Kevin J. Rainaldi, Michael Rodick, Jonathan Suda, 

and Dominick Versace.  To add a name call the Rectory. 

 

DAILY MASS OFFERING IS $15.00 

. The following masses are available on December: 

7:00am: 11,12,13,14,15,18,19,20,21,27,28,29 

9:00am: 11,20,22. 

Call the rectory, visit the office, or send a letter to the 

office or put your request in an envelope and place it in 

the collection – marked:  Mass Intention.  

 

BLESSED MOTHER GROTTO 

Applications for engraving bricks at the Grotto may be 

picked up at the Rectory.  The cost is $100.00 per brick. 

 

FIND OLMC PARISH ON FACEBOOK 

www.facebook.com/OLMCElmsfordNY 

 

OLMC CHOIR NEWS 
Choir Rehearsals will resume on Monday, Sept.18 at 

7:00pm OLMC Choir will be preparing for our Requiem 

& Remembrance mass which will be on November 5 and 

for our 23rd annual Advent/Christmas Concert “Go sing it 

on the Mountain” On December 10. We invite 

parishioners who like to sing to join us. We especially are 

in need of male voices. We rehearse on most Monday 

evenings from 7pm to 9 pm. Music and a Schedule will be 

given out at our first rehearsal. 

All are welcome! 

 

 

TWENTY FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME   SEPTEMBER 17TH, 2017 

mailto:admission@olmcelmsford.com
http://olmcchurchelmsford.com/
http://www.olmcelmsford.com/
http://www.facebook.com/OLMCElmsfordNY


MASS ON TELEVISION 

Cablevision channel 68 has Daily Mass at 8:00 am, 12 

noon, 7:00 pm and midnight, or on Verizon channel 285.  

 

PRO LIFE CORNER 

Pope Francis implored the US Congress: “The golden 

Rule also reminds us of our responsibility to protect and 

defend human life at every stage of its development…” 

 

THE ROSARY SOCIETY PRAYER CIRCLE 
will be happy to include you in our daily Rosary prayers.  

Call Marie 914-592-5327 or OLMCRS@gmail.com 

 

FLOCKNOTES 

Flocknote is an easy way to stay connected with the 

Parish.   To do this you can text the message OLMCE to # 

84576 or visit: www.flocknote.com/OLMCElmsford.  

There are 400 parishioners signed up for Flock notes. 

 

BINGO AT OLMC 

There is bingo every Thursday in the School Cafeteria, the 

doors open at 6:00 and the games begins about 7:15.  All 

the proceeds go to the support of OLMC School.  

Volunteers are always welcome, if you are interested, 

have a question or would like to volunteer, contact the 

school office (914) 592-7575.    

There is Latin Bingo on the second Friday of each 

month, it is called in both Spanish and English, all are 

welcome, it begins at 7:15 pm and there is Latin music 

and food.  

 

PRAY FOR THE SICK AND RECOVERING 

 

Monsignor Frederick Becker, Mary Wyan, 

Mar Marbutas, John Constantino, MaryAnn 

Young, Peter Kersten,  Tanya Kersten, Fr. 

Tom D’Angelo,  Gary Adler, Syed Alirah, 

Louis Jesus Apreza, Glorimar Atiles, Joanne 

Ayala, T. McGillicuddy, Nancy Faith Decrescenzo,Bryan 

Barry, Alissa Bikowski, Sr. Maria Teresa Bourbon RDC, 

Carlos Cardenas, Danielle Cavone, Nicholas Chiapparino, 

Fr. James P. Connoly, Filomena Conroy, Jeanine 

Cosentino, Garrett Cronin, Katherine De Torres, Jennifer 

Dodge, Allie, Thomas Dusva, Robert Fellner, Edward 

Fucci Sr., Clarens and Cedric Geannot, Jason, Bernard 

Goddard, Carmine Greco, Alex Herrera, Dawn  & 

Edward Horan, Victor Illescas, Frank Imondo, Sr. 

Margaret Keogan, RDC, Debra Lawrence, Kay Quinn 

Liven, Grace Lynch, Wendy Maier, John McDonald, 

Stefanie Merenda, Frank Naclerio, Sophia Napoli, 

Rolando Polson, Frank Rotellini, Karen Saake,  Peter 

Schmidt, Robert Sorrentino, John Thomann, Sarah 

Tureck, and for all who have asked for prayers on our 

Facebook page, and those who care for them. 

 

 

PRAY FOR MSGR. BECKER 

Msgr. Becker has had the surgery and is recuperating in 

the hospital, he is still in pain but the doctors told him that 

the surgery was successful. The plan is to remain in the 

hospital for some more days and then go to a place for 

care and rehab.  He is aware of and appreciates your 

thoughts and prayers. 

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK 

Monday September 18, 2017 

7:30pm Parish Council 

Wed. September 20, 2017 

6:30 to 8:00pm Rel. Education Classes 

Thurs. September 21, 2017 

6:00pm to 10:00pm Bingo 

Fri. September 22, 2017 

7:30pm  Grupo de Oracion Lazos de Amor Mariano 

Sat. September 23, 2017 

8:00am to 9:00am Holy Hour 

9:30am to 11:00am Rel. Edu Classes grades 1-4 

5:00pm Vigil Mass 

 

FOOD PANTRY - HELP WANTED:   
Volunteer Administrative Asst. with Computer Skills  

 (1) Contact clients once a month  

 (2) Send thank you notes to 

donors 

(3) Contact volunteers once a 

month 

Please stop by the Food Pantry on 

Saturday between 10 am and 12 and 

ask for Marie Macfarlane. 

 

CATHOLIC CRUISE TROPICAL CARIBBEAN 

Come and sail away on a 7 night tropical Caribbean cruise 

with Fr. John Harper December 31 – January 7, 2017 

on Holland America’s Eurodam out of Ft. Lauderdale     

Daily Mass Offered. Deposits of only $350 per person 

will reserve your cabin. Space is limited, contact Doug or 

Eileen at 860-399-1785 or 

Doug@CatholicCruisesandTours.com.  

 

OLMC FOOD PANTRY 

150 families use our food pantry No salt added canned 

vegetables and soups ;  Canned fruits in juice ;  Low 

sodium (salt) canned beans; fat-free refried beans;  canned 

tuna or salmon;  Canned chicken; Instant oatmeal (plain) 

or quick oats; Brown rice, quinoa, or bulgur;  whole grain 

cereal (unsweetened); whole wheat pasta; Unsalted nuts; 

 

THE CIRCUS IS COMING TO TOWN 

The Zerbini Family Circus returns to Elmsford, DeLuca 

Park on Thurs. Sept. 21 at 5:00 & 7:30 pm.  It is 

sponsored by the OLMC Parent Guild, advance tickets 

can be purchased at the school office for $10.00  

mailto:OLMCRS@gmail.com
http://www.flocknote.com/OLMCElmsford
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24TH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR A 

Sirach 27: 30-28:7  Avoid revenge and hatred and imitate 

the example of God’s mercy. 

Romans 14: 7-9 Whether we live or die we are ultimately 

responsible to God, in this we follow Christ’s example of 

unselfish love. 

Matthew 18: 21-35  Jesus’ tells a parable on the necessity 

of always being ready to forgive the one who causes sin 

or grievance.  

Discussion Question:  How can we model a life of 

forgiveness and compassion to our co-workers, 

schoolmates, friends and family? 

Commento: “Il cristianesimo dovrebbe esaltare senza 

sosta lo splendore dell’uomo; anche quando il peccatore 

calpesta la sua dignità umana,.” G. Ravasi 

Comentario del Domingo  “Tenemos una gran 

responsabilidad sobre la salvación de nuestros hermanos. 

Todos. Absolutamente todos..” - Ángel Gómez Escorial 

 

FORMED 

We reached our minimum nuber to secure another 

year free of FORMED. Org.  Please take advantage of 

al the possibilities; family films and discussions in both 

English and Spanish.  
Go to formed.org and enter your email and the Parish 

Code = 8X386F.  

 Así de fácil obtendrás FORMED (FORMADO): Se 

encuentra en WWW.formed.org.   Pondra su e-mail y 

escribe el código de la parroquia 8X386F.   

 

OLMC SCHOOL 
As part of our continuing etiquette class, 

we will be joined by Mr. Vito Pinto, retired 

Director of Veterans Affairs for the County 

of Westchester.  He will speak about the 

American flag, how we honor it, respect it, 

use it and fly it properly.  All are welcome 

to join us in the gym on Tuesday, September 26 at 10:00 

a.m. 

STEMS AT OLMC SCHOOL  Science, Technology, 

Engineering, Mathematics and Service.   

 
FROM THE PASTOR 

Let us Pray for Our Brothers and Sisters along the Gulf 

coast in Texas where they are experiencing extreme 

weather and dangerous flooding.  The parish will also be 

taking up a collection on Sunday Sept 17th  for the needy 

and desperate at this time.   Let us also pray for those in 

the path of Hurricane Irma.  

 

FROM THE NEWLY CONFIRMED 

Letters from the Newly confirmed: 

“As a teenager, I know that the people around me 

expect me to be more mature and responsible in life.  

This is also true in my faith, that I would like to make 

my faith grow and become stronger as I grow…” 

Being a good Catholic is something that I want to be.  I 

know what a good Catholic has to do because I have 

watched my parents and grandparents these 13 years 

and they are the best examples that I can think of.” 

“As I grow and learn to cope with stress and the piling 

needs of daily life, I learn to better understand the 

need for a deeper connection to God and my faith.” 

The journey of faith takes various dips and turns and 

reading these letters, it appears to me that the Holy Spirit 

is active and alive.   Fr. Bob 

 

RELIGIOUS ED  

Registration for our Religious 

Education for children attending 

public school has begun.  Children 

are expected to complete grades 1- 8.  

Please contact Deacon Dan for 

information.  Re-registration 

forms are available from the Parish Office, the Religious 

Ed. office. 

 

SACRAMENTAL LITURGIES: BAPTISM 
The Baptism proper takes place after the parents and 

godparents have renounced sin and professed their faith in 

the name of the child.  Baptism means literally a 

“dipping,” because they were immersed into waters, such 

as the scene at Our Lord’s baptism.  It was the standard 

practice of the early church.  Those to be baptized were 

led to separate rooms where they stripped and the men 

were baptized by a deacon and the women by a 

deaconess.  It was only later that the practice of pouring 

water became more common.  Still the practice of 

immersion is the preferred method according to the 

liturgical documents.  It is best understood as a bath in 

which the child is completely cleansed and welcomed into 

the community.   Anyone who prefers this method of 

baptism for their children may request it.   

 

BLOOD DRIVE 

Please donate blood at Transfiguration Church on Sunday, 

September 24, 2017 HELP the Victims of the recent 

Hurricanes 8:30 am to 2:30 pm in the church hall.  

Remember to bring ID. 

 

THE PHILIPPINE MADRIGAL SINGERS 
an internationally acclaimed choir from the University of 

the Philippines, will appear in concert at the Church of 

St. Pius X in Scarsdale, NY on Sunday, October 1, from 5 

pm to 7 pm.  General admission is $35.  For tickets, 

please go to ConcertsatSPX.brownpapertickets.com. For 

other ticket options, please call 914-725-2755. 

 

RCIA 

CONTACT Fr. Augustine for Adults and teens over 16 yo 

interested in completing their sacraments. 

 


